
From: Jenny Lapham
To: "andrew.marshall@odt.co.nz"
Subject: Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 Request
Date: Thursday, 24 June 2021 11:16:00 a.m.
Attachments: Dunedin Views on Tourism Report.pdf

Good morning Andrew
 
I refer to you request for a copy of the Tourism Survey mentioned in the Strategic Tourism Assets
Protection Programme June 2021 Update considered at the Economic Development Committee
meeting on Monday 21 June 2021.
 
Please find attached a copy of the survey as requested.
 
Regards
 
 
Jennifer Lapham
Governance Support Officer
Civic               
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